
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  LOMBARD PLAN COMMISSION 

Donald Ryan, Plan Commission Chairman 

   

FROM: William Heniff, AICP, Senior Planner 

 

DATE: December 15, 2003 

 

SUBJECT: PC 03-44: 105 W. St. Charles Road 

   

 

ACTION REQUESTED 

Staff has been made aware in an error in the public hearing notification requirements relative to 

PC 03-44.  In order to ensure that proper notification has been given to all parties, staff is 

requesting that PC 03-44 (105 W. St. Charles Road) be continued to the January 26, 2004 Plan 

Commission meeting. 
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